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Comments: I strongly oppose the Sandia coaster project.  The glorious forest and meadows atop Sandia

Mountain provides more than enough re-creation which can be enjoyed hiking, skiing or simply standing or sitting

and looking around.  It would be dreadful to add buildings, and eliminate ski and hiking trails for tracks for

bobsleds.  PLEASE PUT YOUR ENERGY AND MONEY INTO PRESERVING THE FOREST AND MEADOWS.


